
Prairie Lakes Lending Library is moving. 
In order to facilitate this move, all library materials 

need to be returned by May 19th.

No Lending Library materials delivered after May 19th

Lending Library will be closed for 
reservations May 22nd - August 11th

May 22nd - June 9th, the AEA van will 
only stop at buildings that have 
something to pick up. 

Please call Laurie in the 
Lending Library, 800-594-9494, or 
Jenifer Krischel, 712-335-6017, in 
the Print Shop to arrange a van stop.

AEA van will resume routes on Monday, August 14th. 


